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TAPE 63, SIDE A

003   CHAIR JOHNSON:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:22 a.m.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2001

008  MARILYN  JOHNSTON,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Outlines the Staff
Summary  on  HB 2001  (EXHIBIT  A)  and  HB 2001-2 amendments (EXHIBIT
B), and  proposed amendments from rep. beyer. (EXHIBIT C)

026   committee discussion on the HB 2001-1 amendments.

036   rep. beyer:  speaks to his proposed amendments (EXHIBIT D).

047   rep. wooten: 051   ms. johnston:  outlines the -1 amendments by
section.

105   rep. van:  concern with regional strategies language.

rep. wooten:  explains.

193   rep. tiernan:  addresses concerns with -1 amendments.
-discrimination of women. -a, b, and c  are too narrow  and this will 
become a male dominated program.

246   rep. wooten:  explains the language.

262   rep. tiernan:  suggests making the language broad.

275   rep. beyer:  appreciates the comments, but explains



304   rep. van:

349  rep. beyer:  explains concern on  who the  monies are spent one and
how to off-set  the program.

371   rep. van:  suggested adding "displaced homemaker".

rep. tiernan:  this language needs to be broader than this.

385   rep. tiernan:  suggests language.

tape 64, side a

012   rep. naito:

022   rep. tiernan:  afraid of lack of success of this bill.

034   chair johnson:

037   MOTION:  rep. beyer moves his proposed amendments.

050   motion:  rep. beyer moves the -1 amendments, as amended.

066   motion:  rep. beyer moves to remove language.

075  motion: rep. tiernan moves to  revmoe language related to = opp.

089   rep. van:  suggests language. 092   rep. beyer:

104  STEVE TAGGERT, EMPLOYMENT  DIVISION: This proposed language need
advise from counsel.

110   rep. payne:

115   rep. wooten:  this

126   rep. tiernan:  explains the eeo language.

137   rep. naito:

140   rep. tiernan:  withdrew his proposed amendment.

165   motion:  rep. tiernan page 3

196   rep. beyer:  objects to the proposed language.

228  rep. wooten: explains for the  record that the programs are
understood.

233   rep. naito:  for the record

268   rep. payne:

277   rep.   wooten:  withdraws   support  for   rep.  tiernan's
amendment.

301   mr. teggert:  explains employment division's position.



330   rep. payne:  offers a friendly amendment.

336   rep. beyer:  how is this different than regional straegy

mr. teggert:

356   rep. beyer:

374   rep. tiernan:  further concerns.

payne's motion:

tape 63, side b

036   rep. tiernan:

038   motion:  rep. wooten moves

055   rep. tiernan:

064   motion:  rep. tiernan

112   CHAIR JOHNSON:  recessed the meeting at ll:25

chair johnson:  reconvened the meeting at 11:32 a.m.

work session on 2001

148   motion:  rep. tiernan moves to amend

178   motion:  rep. tiernan makes a new amendment.

187   chair johnson:  explains to Chief Clerk what is going on.

193   ramona kennedy, chief clerk:  explains.

230   rep. tiernan: restates motion.

rep. tiernan withdraws motion.

239   motion:  rep. tiernan moves ---

278   rep. wooten:  suggest dealing with the bill on monday.

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 124

330   marilyn

353

369  KEITH MILLER:  Submits and  review testimony  in on  SB 124
(exhibit f)??

tape 64, side b

016   casey noel :

033   shelton perry:



067   anna labor:

117   mary  pearmine,  marion  county  commissioner,  chair  edd
committee  for   oregon   counties.  supports   SB   124.  felt
restrictions  under   regional   strateiges.   have   had  long
negotiaions with edd and governor re: their frustrations. these
negociations have been successful. have had successful grants in
marketing grants introduces

-other amendments in they support  will make the commit to (156) -
-economic development will have to approve 160

-revolving loan funds through regional strategies (170)

-gave up the ability to have single county  region

199   rep. tiernan

209  mike -------, president, association of oregon counties: if there
were a program  to help it  is the regional strategy program. this 
program  provide the  money  to  -- provide staff support.

283  mike  probes,  polk county  commissioner:  polk  county has 50,000
people and on 10,000 jobs. -depending on other  programs - focusing  on
the marketing program.

350   ms. pearmine:  would appreciate a broad base

work session on SB 124

411   motion:  rep. beyer

433   elise:  consider to the maximum

454   elise:  speaks to more amendments.

044   motion:  rep. tiernan

049   motion:  rep. tiernan moves to floor

CHAIR JOHNSON:  adjourns the meeting.


